
Agenda Item No: 5 – Babraham Road Park and Ride Extension 
Addendum – Consultation Results 
 
Following paragraph 3.3 of the Cabinet Report, please see below the collated 
results of the consultation for the proposed extension to Babraham Road Park 
& Ride.  
 
The results show over whelming support for the proposed extension. 
 
The consultation was open to members of the public from Tuesday 27 
September to Monday 10 October.  
 
Total responses received: 173 
 
Question one - How often do you use Babraham Road Park & Ride?  
 

Most days 42% 73 responses 

Weekly 36% 62 responses 

Monthly 10% 17 responses 

A few times a year 11.5% 20 responses 

Never 0.05% 1 response  

 
Question two – When do you mostly use the site? 
 

Weekdays 45.5% 79 responses 

Weekends 6% 11 responses 

Both 47% 82 responses 

N/A 0.05% 1 response 

 
Question three – Where do you usually go to? 
 

Addenbrooke’s  38% 65 responses 

City Centre 39% 67 responses 

City Centre and Addenbrooke’s 17% 29 responses 

Other 6% 12 responses 

 
Question four - Do you support the proposed extension in general? 
 

Yes 94% 163 responses 

No 6% 10 responses 

 
Some responses included comments about the proposals, these included:  
- Good idea, this is much needed and overdue – 5 comments 
- Changes would be needed to the exit of the site onto Cherry Hinton Road 
(e.g. traffic lights, widening the exit to include two lanes, traffic calming at 
Cherry Hinton Road) – 10 comments 
- Extension should not lead to price increase – 2 comments 


